Planning application
Unit 23-24
Cheriton

Queens crescent
London
NWS5 4EZ

Application reference
2015/4077/pP

Camden council have received a planning permission application for
the above praoperty. They have sent out letters to local residents for
them to comment about these works, Please do so if you have
received these letters. The proposed work is to change the use from
ground floor community centre and centre basement office toa

place of worship.

This comes with a few negatives. For example the continuous noise
and the lack of parking spaces. The litter left outside Cheriton. The
meeting of lots of people on the pavements outside both Fordcombe
and Cheriton. if you are against the proposed work please sign,

print and write your address below.

Date Name Slgnature Address




